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Submission: I would like Lake Mac Council to stand alone and continue to operate as an independent Council.  
 
I have resided in this council area now for 10yrs and am happy with the services the council provides. I am a regular swimmer 
in the Lake at the Belmont Foreshore and during this time have noted the ongoing maintenance to care for the environment there 
has been attended to, on a regular basis.  
 
On the occasions I have contacted the Council to attend to other matters I noted were in need, I have had my requests for 
service attended to, promptly and efficiently. 
 
I am concerned that if the Lake Mac Council merged with Newcastle council I would not get such good service/s. 
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